
April 27, 1964 
A3 

Mr. William J. Wedge 
822 West Ottawa Street 
Lansing, Michigan - 48913 

Dear Mr. Wedge: 

I regret that I an not able to furnish the signatures of 
Jack Ruby and Lee Harvey Oswald which you requested in 
your letter of April 23, 1964. 

Jack Ruby is in the County Jail of Dallas County and 
inquiries may be directed to him at that location. 

I suggest that you contact Mrs. Oswald's attorney, if 
you wish to do so in your attempt to obtain a signature 
of Oswald. 

Very truly yours, 

J. B. Curry 
Chief of Police 
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